Parent Speaker Series: Internet Safety

Monday, April 22, 2024 6:30pm - 8:00pm

Julie Billiart Schools 

4982 Clubside Road, Lyndhurst, OH 44124

Technology is at all of our fingertips. Are your children using technology in a way that keeps them safe? Do you feel confident in knowing what your child can access when utilizing technology? We invite you to listen to a local family who will share their firsthand experience about the dangers of sextortion and how you as a parent or guardian can gain invaluable insights on how to protect your family. Tamia and Tim, from the Do It For James Foundation, offer their time, knowledge, and passion for keeping our children and community safe. You’re invited to listen and ask questions!

Due to the sensitive nature of this topic, we do not recommend any children attend this event. This discussion is designed for parents and guardians with children aged 11 or above.

To register for IN-PERSON event or VITUAL option:  

https://www.juliebilliartschool.org/calendar/2024/04/22/parent-speaker-series-internet-safety
